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AId. Woods referred to the celebration, planned for 
this fall, to commemorate the Halifax Explosion. In light of 
the Micmac settlement destroyed by this event, he felt the 
Mayor.should consider having a Micmac representative on the 
Planning Committee. The Mayor took this suggestion under 
advisement. 

JUDITH CARTER, 14 CARTER ROAD: Ms. Carter indicated she 
vas speaking on behalf of her mother and her sister. She 
expressed hers and their opposition to the land known as the 
Carter property being rezoned R-4 from R-I. She noted that 
until tonight, she had not been aware of anyone in the 
neighbourhood that supported this rezoning. She indicated 
her pleasure that the reSidents of Bareng Court have 
circulated a petition against t~is rezoning as well. 

AId. Connors apologized at the conclusion of Ms. Carter's 
presentation that he had not declared a Conflict of 
Interest, but he did not wish to interrupt her presentation. 
He noted that this conflict resulted from partners in his 
firm dealing with matters associated with this area. 

TOM SWALES, 10 RAYMOND STREET: He presented a petition from 
reSidents in the area of Lakecrest Drive, who are opposed to 
the rezoning of R-l lands to R-4. He referred to a similar 
proposal in March 1986 to rezone the lands to R-3, which was 
eventually denied. He noted that this area already has a 
drainage problem and R-4 development would contribute to 
making the problem worse. 

He referred to the topography of the area. The elevation of 
the land in question is 30 feet higher than adjacent 
properties and would result in a building being potentially 
76 feet higher than adjacent development. The privacy of 
homes, located on Lakecrest and adjacent streets would be 
adversely affected and property values subsequently lowered. 

GARY BLACK, 22 LAKECREST DRIVE: Mr. Black indicated that 
his property is across the street from the Carter property. 
He felt the 20ning on the opposite side of the street should 
remain R-I. He noted it is proposed to change the zoning on 
the opposite side of the street from R-7 to c-s. He vas 
also opposed to this change. 

RAYMOND MACDONALD: He was not present this evening, but had 
left a written submission. 

PHOTIOS KERAMARIS, 46 Queen St.: He was not present but Mim 
Fraser indicated that he had asked her to speak on his 
behalf. 

The next speaker was Brenda Gorman, who gave up her 
position to permit Ms. Fraser to make her presentation. 
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